
 

Horsley CoE (VA) Primary School 
The Street 

Horsley 
Glos GL6 0PU 

01453 833625 
 

admin@horsley.gloucs.sch.uk 
www.horsley.gloucs.sch.uk 

 
06 January 2023 

OWLS CLASS RESIDENTIAL TRIP 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

This year we are returning to Viney Hill Christian Adventure Centre in the Forest of Dean for our 
residential adventure. We will be staying on the Cross Meadow site in tents, and the children will have 
the chance to participate in a range of outdoor/adventure activities. An example of the types of activities 
that may be provided can be seen below: 

 
 

The trip will take place from Monday 15th – Thursday 18th May 2023. The school is able to subsidise the 
cost of coach travel to and from the venue (£600). This brings the cost down to £240 per child, which 
includes all activities, meals, accommodation and coach travel. This can be spread across 3 payments if 
required – a £100 initial deposit (due by Wednesday 1st February), followed by 2 more payments of £70 
each on Wednesday 1st March and Friday 21st April. If you are concerned about the costs of the trip, 
please contact Mr Price in confidence. 
 

We will hold a meeting for parents nearer the time, but meanwhile, do have a look at the centre’s 
website on http://vineyhilladventure.org/. If your child would like to take part (and we really hope every 
child will come!) pay the initial deposit of £100 by Wednesday 1st February via Parentpay.  
 
Please would you also complete the attached medical form and return to the office. 

Thank you for your continued support.  
Mrs Kerry 
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